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This bill is based on right-wing conspiracy theories about voter fraud which is 

vanishingly rare in Oregon's vote-by-mail system. This is a transparent attempt by the 

Republican party to make it harder to vote rather than run on policies that people 

actually like. Making voting less accessible in Oregon is not the solution to these 

increasingly anti-democratic times! I urge this committee not to pass this garbage 

legislation.  


